Just a couple of reminders about important Rotary financial matters.  

Guests
 
The cost of breakfast is responsibility of the Rotary member who brings the guest and should be paid at the meeting.  If a guest is the speaker or a potential new member, the club pays for their breakfast.  If guest breakfasts are not paid at meeting, I will need to start billing breakfasts through the website (see below).  But it is much easier if members will be sure to pay for guests at the meeting.
 
Breakfast for guests is $6 at FPU and $10 at the Shattuck.
 
Rotary Billing
 
Dues, breakfast and other invoices are sent by e-mail through the Club website.  At anytime you may check your balance by logging on to the website and going to “ADMIN.”
 
In the upper right box “My Club Runner” click on “My Billing Account Balance” to see your balance.  If you have any questions about your balance, please e-mail me.
 
If you do not have a website login, please contact Phil Cournoyer at pc4747@myfairpoint.net
 
This is a very helpful little feature of the website.  Please use it!
  
Thank you for all your help!

Stephen C. Meyers, Treasurer
Jaffrey Rindge Rotary Club


